
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For Immediate Release: November 1, 2016 
Contact: Department of Public Works | (716) 286-4840 

 

 

Winter Parking Schedule 

 

 
Niagara Falls, N.Y.- Mayor Paul A. Dyster and the Department of Public Works announced today that 

winter parking rules will go into effect for the City of Niagara Falls on December 1 through March 31. 
 
Effective December 1, residents are reminded that “no parking” restrictions currently in place from 3 

a.m.- 6 a.m. will be extended from 11 p.m. to 7 a.m.  
 
Changes in parking restrictions have been made in an effort to help the City of Niagara Falls Department 
of Public Works to more efficiently clear the roadways of ice and snow. 

 
For more information please call the Department of Public Works. 
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